
  

We had 3 days of fruitfull Belle II Trigger/DAQ workshop: 45 presentations 
(11 remote talks) and  discussions during three days.

Thanks to all participants for comming to workshop  and efficient work!

We'd like to thank direction of BINP for  hosting and NSU for
support of BelleII Trigger/DAQ workshop.

This workshop could not be carried out without help of many people who 
did preparation paper work, organizing transportation, supporting network,
organizing tours and BBQ party.

Many Thanks to: BINP International division:
 
       Andrey Prokopenko,   Ekatirina Romanenko

BINP scientific servicies department and BINP transport devision:

     Maxim Kuzin, Viktoria Maximovskaya, Tat'jana Vorobyeva 

BINP computing center: Sergey Dubrov

Our young colleaugues who were carring out huge technical work before and during 
this workshop

                      Anna Vinokurova, Vitaly Vorobyev 



  

THANK YOU!!!
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